
Welcome to the 
PYP Exhibition 

Parent Workshop
Mildred Helms Elementary IB World School

Thursday, April 15, 2021



Welcome!



What is the exhibition?

The culminating, collaborative experience in the 
final year of the IB Primary Years Programme.

An authentic process for students to explore, 
document, and share their understanding of an 
issue or an opportunity of personal significance.



Purpose of the Exhibition
• in-depth, collaborative inquiry
•demonstrate independence & responsibility for their own 

learning
• explore multiple perspectives
• apply learning from their previous years in the PYP
• reflect upon their journey through the PYP
•demonstrate how to take action 
•unite the school community
• celebrate our learners



Essential 
Features 

of 
the 

Exhibition



Students will…
• select a real life issue or problem 

•develop student questions

•work collaboratively

•understand and develop the attributes of the IB learner 
profile

•understand and demonstrate knowledge, concepts, skills, 
and action

• look at multiple perspectives

• communicate, reflect, and celebrate learning





Teachers will…
•guide the exhibition process
•provide support
•communicate, collaborate, mentor



What can parents do?
•Support and encourage students and 
teachers
•Stay informed 
•Help students get access to resources
•Mentor a group
•Respect student agency
•Celebrate student learning



What do mentors do?
• Provide expertise on issues

• Meet weekly with a collaborative group (not own student!)

• Encourage and support

• Suggest and provide resources

• Ask questions

• Help interpret difficult information

• Help with organization

• Document meetings in exhibition journal

• Reflect on the meeting 



When is exhibition?
6th unit of inquiry

April 19th – May 28th

Presentations

To Be Determined



Questions?
Kim Dennison

IB-PYP Coordinator
727-588-3569 ext. 2104

dennisonk@pcsb.org


